
February 8, 2017 

 

Meeting called to order by Steven Boyce, Vice President 

The State Team meeting was held this evening at Bass Pro Shop with most State Team competitors 

present.   

Travel arrangements were discussed and apparently are now finalized for travel. 

The State Team budget was reviewed 

Jerseys were distributed to attendees and checks were dispersed as well. 

Checks were given to Boaters at $425 and Co-Anglers at $100 

A discussion came up in regard of alternates and those individuals are to be notified tonight of order and 

possible acceptance to be on standby. 

Meeting concluded with Steven Boyce having one boaters check and jersey to present later this week. 

 

 

  

 


